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Timeline: Enrolment process for 2025 entry 
 

Friday 5 July 2024 
(end of Term 2) 

Enrolment applications close for entry into the following year. The date that the 
enrolment application is received is not a factor in acceptance, but all applications must 
be in by the end of Term 2 – preference and non-preference. 
 
 

By Friday 26 July The Board determines number of enrolment preference applications that can be 
accepted for 2025 using our priority in enrolment procedure. 
If we have more preference applications than places for a year level of the same priority 
order, then a ballot may be required.  
If there are any unsuccessful applications, they will be offered a position on the waiting 
list.  
 

By Friday 9 August Confirmation of enrolment and date of enrolment hui sent out to successful preference 
applicants only. 
 
 

By Friday 30 August The number of non-preference places available (if any) are confirmed using the priority in 
enrolment procedure. Offer of a place and date of enrolment hui sent to non-preference 
applicants.  A ballot will be held if there are more applications than places available. 
Unsuccessful applicants offered a position on the waiting list. 
 
 

By the end of Term 3 
(Fri 27 September) 

All enrolments for the following year will be processed.  Any unsuccessful applicants 
have the option to go on the waiting list as per the Priority in Enrolment procedure.  If 
places become available, the priority in enrolment procedure is applied. 
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